
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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November & December 2022

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
1ST NOV – HALLOWEEN PARTY

Nursery will be hosting a Halloween party for your children to attend. This will be between 2-3 
on the Tuesday. If your child does not attend this session you are welcome to join and stay 

with us. If they do please come on down to join in the fun!

18TH NOV – CHILDREN IN NEED
For children in need this year we will be dressing up as pudsey bear or dressing in spots. We 
will be doing lots of pudsey bear arts and crafts and having a biscuit sale. If your child wishes 
to take part in the dress up a small donation towards children in need would be appreciated.

3RD DEC – CHRISTMAS FAIR
The nursery will open on this Saturday for our Christmas Fair! This will be from 10am – 1pm. 

Included will be a visit with Santa in the grotto , cake sales, small café menu, a range of 
raffles, guess the reindeer, face painting stalls and a dance floor with a special guest! Please 

let a staff member know if you are planning to attend.

8TH DEC– NATIONAL CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
Come into nursery wearing your favourite festive jumper.

CHRISTMAS DINNER AND PARTY
to be confirmed nearer to the time.

23RD DEC – CLOSE FOR CHRISTMAS
Nursery re-opens 03/01/23

LAMBS 
The little lambs have loved reading our pass the jam jim 
book this topic. We have particularly enjoyed exploring the 
different foods within the book. We have been pretending to 
be chef’s and making our own versions of the foods. We 
made our own vegetable soup with the children’s help to 
chop them up and put them in the pan. We have also 
enjoyed making our own jam tarts and taking some home 
for our families and having jam sandwiches for our tea. The 
children have also shown big interest in different animals 
this topic. For world animal day we held a dress up day 
which the children took part in a costume contest.

FARMERS
This topic our farmers have loved exploring our 
leaf man story book. This has come from the 
change in seasons and our outdoor area being 
covered in leaves. The children have created their 
own autumn display in the room from completing 
homework tasks such as scavenger hunts and 
pumpkin decorating. The children have enjoyed 
collecting leaves from outside and using them for 
activities at nursery such as making their own life 
sized leaf men and making leaf tutu’s to perform 
autumn dances for their friends.

All of our parental and 
carer partnerships are 
extremely important to 

us at Fisherfield 
Childcare, we are here 
for you and any support 

needed.


